
     DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
North West Province  

Republic of South Africa 
 

OFFICE OF THE MEC 

 

 Modiri Molema Road 
First Floor 
Old Parliament 
Mmabatho, 2735  

Private Bag X 2037 
Mmabatho 
2735  

Tel.: +27(18) 387 2002 
Fax.: +27(18) 387 2868 
E-mail: Hyawa@nwpg.gov.za 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
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MEC YAWA WRAPS UP STAKEHOLDER OUTREACH PROGRAMME IN BOJANALA  
After successful meetings with contractors in the Southern, Central and 
Bophirima Regions, North West MEC for Public Works, Mr. Howard Yawa 
concludes his Departmental Regional Stakeholder Outreach Programme on 
Friday 28 January 2005 when he meets with organised business, builders 
federations and individual contractors involved in the Construction Sector in the 
Bojanala Region at the Auditorium Hall, Rustenburg Civic Centre from 10H00-
14H00.  

The series of stakeholder outreach meetings convened under the Theme “ 
Strengthening partnership for a People’s Contract and accelerated sustainable 
integrated public infrastructure” are to address challenges of service delivery, 
partnership between the Department of Public Works and the Construction 
Industry, the People’s Contract and the performance of the contractors, the 
contribution of stakeholders towards the transformation of the Construction 
Sector, roll-out of the expanded public works programme and training of 
contractors in labour based construction method, tendering, Fronting, etc. 

Contractors and service providers will also be afforded an opportunity to air 
their concerns and views to the MEC and the Departmental Senior Management 
Team. 
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